
  

 

Additional Comments by Government Senators 

Government Senators Sterle and O’Brien, while generally happy with the report are 

not prepared to give their approval to every aspect of it and disagree with some of the 

passages in the report. However they do not disagree with any of the 

recommendations contained in the report.  

 

 

 

 

Senator Kerry O'Brien 

Deputy Chair 

(ALP, TAS) 
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